
This week at school we talked about fire safety.  Each day at circle 
time we practiced saying the phone number that we should dial if 
there is ever an emergency or we are in trouble.  The kiddos did a 
great job remembering the number 9-1-1!  We also learned two 

new songs that we really loved ( you can find the links in your 
email)!  The songs were: “Hurry, Hurry, Drive the Fire Truck” and 

“Here Comes the Fire Truck”.

On Wednesday, Miss Ilia came in during our free play time and all 
of our friends gave Charlotte a nice checkup in our vet center!

For Social Skills class on Wednesday, Miss Fran came in and brought 
a red fire truck for us to ride on so that we could pretend we were 

firefighters.  It was so much fun!

Miss Kayla visited our classroom on Thursday to sing, dance, and 
play with us!  Everyone is really perfecting their tumbles and rolls.

We added a new center this week: playing pretend with fire trucks, 
fire men characters, and firehouses.

Some of the crafts this week we made included: sponge painting a 
flame, making a t-shirt to help us remember to “Stop, Drop, & Roll”,  

and decorating the numbers, “9-1-1”.
 

Next week we will talk about the changing weather and the fall 
season.  

Your child may bring in any item they would like for Show & Share.
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When sending in items 

for Show & Share, 

please remember to 

label everything with 

your child’s name.

Wednesday, October 18th 
Book Orders Due

Tuesday, October 31st 
Halloween Party 

1:30-2:45
NO AFTER SCHOOL

Friday, November 10th 
Veterans Day Holiday

NO SCHOOL
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